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Centre for Youth and Society 

Roy Watson Traffic Safety Award 

2023-2024 Student Awards 
 

The Award 

This award will support students who are conducting research on the topic of traffic 

safety and youth (12 to 30 years of age).  It was established in the memory of Dr. Roy 

Watson and is administrated by the UVic Centre for Youth and Society in coordination 

with the Capital Regional District Traffic Safety Commission.  

Eligibility 

Applicants must be graduate or undergraduate students at the University of Victoria.  

Preference will be given to students who are Student Affiliate members of the Centre 

for Youth and Society. 

Value 

Recipients will be awarded $1,000 for conducting research on youth traffic safety.  

Recipients are also offered on-campus work space in University House 3 with access to 

a mailbox, scanner and photocopier services (for the duration of the project), and 

opportunities to participate in CFYS social and academic events. 

Submission Deadline 

Applications are due Tuesday October 3rd, 2023 (3:00pm). 

For more information: 

https://www.uvic.ca/research/centres/youthsociety/opportunities/awards/.  

 

https://www.uvic.ca/research/centres/youthsociety/opportunities/awards/roy-watson/index.php

